
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 1/8/2014 5:38:29 PM
To: jf2@cpuc.ca.gov (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Congratulations!

Word is it was a love fest ©

Everybody must be relieved and feeling celebratory. Hope you can take a moment to breathe 
before the next big thing.

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

t)pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739
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